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Kaplan, Dave

From: Michael Stein-Ross <msteinross@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 7:46 AM
To: Kaplan, Dave
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Noise Remedy Program

WARNING: External email. Links or attachments may be unsafe. 

 
I’m writing to express how much a replacement program is needed for those residents within the sound 
zone of the airport. My house had the port package installed, but for years there have been mold 
problems, broken seals, and broken mechanisms on many of the windows in the house. I urge those with 
power in this arena to represent the people and work to remedy the problems my neighbors and I are 
facing. Thank you.  
 
 
Michael Stein-Ross 
 
Certified Guide, Cascadia Forest Therapy 
www.cascadiaforesttherapy.com 
www.facebook.com/cascadiaforesttherapy 
206-335-3537 
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